
 
     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                                                    24th June 2022 

What have we been doing this week? Here are some of our favourite Badger moments:  
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Who’s giggling away, hidden 

deep inside the stack – it’s 

Zach! 

 

 

 
Harper and Edie build a 

secret hidey-hole for a 

friend. Aurora supervises in 

her role as project manager. 
 

 
Heave-ho! These clever 

girls have already worked 

out that teamwork is a very 

useful strategy.  

 
 

After all that heavy lifting, 

the girls chill out with 

Sophie. 
 

 Characteristics of Effective Learning  

Playing and Exploring: ‘I can respond to new experiences 

when they are brought to my attention’. Rosie summons 

the courage to hold one of our racing snails and is fascinated 

as the snail extends his eyes. 
 

  
 

Creating and Thinking Critically: ‘I can make links between 

ideas.’ Bella knows that animals need feeding, so she tries to 

tempt the snail on the rock with some tasty leaves. Mo and 

Amelie follow her example of good snail husbandry. 
 

 

Congratulations 
To all our speedy little 

crackers who did so well 

during our annual Sports 

Day, coping with all sorts of 

new sights and sounds and 

experiences.  

There were freshly painted 

running lanes; kind year 6 

helpers; an impromptu 

obstacle race; as well as a 

big audience of happy 

mummies and daddies 

watching from the sidelines; 

with claps and cheers and 

photographs; and a welcome 

from Mr Duigan. We think 

they did marvellously well. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Slip, slap, slop 
A gentle reminder to please 

ensure that you apply 

sunscreen to your child first 

thing before they come to 

school, even if it appears 

cloudy first thing in the 

morning. 
 

Prior to afternoon play 

outside, if the weather is 

hot, we can top up 

faces/necks/ears that may 

have sweated out the 

protection. But please ensure 

that you have clearly labelled 

the bottle for your individual 

child. 
 

Thank you for helping us to 

keep your children safe in 

the sunshine. 
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